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13th March 2023 

 
Year 3 Netball Tournament 

 
 

Dear Parents / Carers 
 
 
On Thursday 16th March 2023 the year 3’s will be attending a Netball Tournament at James Bateman 
Junior High School.  They will be picked up from Moor First at 12.30pm and then brought back by 
2.45pm. 
 
As this is taking place outside please can your child wear their full PE Kit, school jumper, jogging 
bottoms, trainers and they will need a water bottle. 
 
James Bateman will be having Academy photographers in that day to take pictures for their new 
website, please can you return the slip below to let us know if you would / would not like your child to 
be photographed. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs V Wood 
Class Teacher 
 

 
Year 3 Netball Tournament – Photograph Permission 

 
 

I give / do not give (please circle) for my child _________________________ to be photographed. 
 
Parent/ carers signature ____________________________ 
 
Date _________________ 
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